
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For immediate release:                                       June 20, 2025  
Contact:                                                                      Shenelle Archibald, Housing Development Lending Manager,  

Department of Housing and Economic Development (DHED) 
                                                                                        561-233-3644 or 561-233-3600 
               

Housing Bond Loan Program (HBLP) 
Request For Proposals (RFP) 

 
Palm Beach County will be issuing RFPs for Developers who are seeking gap financing to create housing 
units that will expand the local inventory of Workforce Housing, Affordable Housing and For-Sale 
Housing. Full details are contained in the RFPs.  
 
To obtain a copy of the Workforce Housing Multifamily Development RFP HED.HBLP.2025.1, the 
Affordable Housing Multifamily Development RFP HED.HBLP.2025.2, and/or the For-Sale Housing 
Development RFP HED.HBLP.2025.3, complete the RFP registration form located at: 
https://discover.pbc.gov/HED/Pages/Current-Funding-Opportunities.aspx     
 
A mandatory pre-submittal workshop will be held on Monday, July 7, 2025, at 9:30 a.m. via Zoom – 
access information is provided in the RFP document. The deadline for submitting proposals in response 
to the RFP is Monday, August 11, 2025, at 5 p.m.  
 
Please direct questions to Shenelle Archibald, Housing Development Lending Manager, (DHED) at (561) 
233-3644 or email: HEDHBLP@pbc.gov. 
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